BREATHITT COUNTY SBDM
Special Called Meeting
February 18, 2016
     3:30 PM

MEETING AGENDA

I. Call to order – Mr. McKnight called the meeting to order at 3:30 pm
II. Roll Call – Members present included Wallace Bates, Bobby Shouse, and Betty Riggs. Absent from the meeting was Jennifer Bowling and Greg Baker.
III. Approval of Previous Minutes - NA
IV. Budgetary Updates – Mr. McKnight presented a copy of the updated budgets for SBDM as well as Activity Funds. The council reviewed them without question. Mr. McKnight informed the council that the money remaining in the SBDM accounts will need to be allocated by April. 
V. Curriculum Compacting – Mr. McKnight informed the council that the faculty had been working on compacting the curriculum for the remainder of the school year. Academic impact would include ensuring that students have access to the remaining standards with the time we have left in the school year.
VI. Old Business - NA
VII. New Business - NA
VIII. Personnel Concerns – Wallace Bates motioned for the council to enter into executive session for the purpose of addressing personnel decisions. Bobby Shouse seconded that motion and by consensus the council entered into executive session at 3:45 pm. 
Wallace Bates entered a motion to leave executive session at 4:10 pm, which was seconded by Betty Riggs. By concensus, the council re-entered open meeting. In open session, Mr. McKnight consulted with the council that it is his recommendation to the council that the hiring process be completed for Rich McCune as the FMD teacher at Breathitt High School. This position was vacant and posted. The council, by consensus, agreed. 

IX. Adjournment – Bobby Shouse, at 4:17 entered a motion to adjourn the meeting, which was seconded by Wallace Bates. By consensus of the council, the Special Called meeting of the Breathitt High Site Base Council was adjourned at 4:17
